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DUI 

Area of Courthouse Road and southbound I-95, 5/29, 12:51 a.m. Sergeant A.T. Leckemby and 

Deputy W.E. Trainor responded to a drunk driver complaint. It was advised a driver was passed 

out behind the wheel of a Chevy. When deputies arrived, they located the driver with an open 

bottle of Jack Daniels. The driver had signs of intoxication and admitted to consuming roughly 

two beers and a shot. The driver was charged with driving under the influence and drinking while 

driving. He was held at Rappahannock Regional Jail without bond.  

 

7-Eleven, 327 Deacon Road, 5/29, 11:57 a.m. Deputy A.E. Epps responded to an auto accident. 

The victim advised she was at the gas pump when another driver struck her vehicle. She further 

advised the other driver “appeared off.” Deputy Epps made contact with the at fault driver and 

observed signs of intoxication. The driver would admit to consuming a 99-proof banana drink prior 

driving. He was charged with driving under the influence and held at Rappahannock Regional Jail 

until sober.  

 

LARCENY 

Wendy Street, 5/29, 10:46 a.m. Deputy R.L. Hubbard responded to a vehicle break-in. The victim 

advised her debit card was stolen from her vehicle. She would later discover the card had 

fraudulent charges on it.   

 

Walmart, 11 Village Parkway, 5/29, 3:58 p.m. Deputy E.T. Osborn responded to a larceny. The 

victim advised she was at the self-check out and forgot to retrieve the cash she withdrew. After 

leaving and realizing she forgot the money, she returned to discover the bills were no longer there.  

 

Wawa, 920 Wonder Road, 5/29, 5:01 p.m. Deputy J.J. Holetzky responded to a larceny. Staff 

advised a group of males, who appeared underage, filled a backpack full of alcoholic beverages.  
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This report does not encompass all of the reported crimes that may have occurred in the county, 

but only those noted for media interest. Anyone with information regarding the incidents listed in 

this report is asked to contact the Stafford County Sheriff’s Office at (540) 658-4450. For 

ongoing updates, follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram.  

https://twitter.com/staffcosheriff
https://www.facebook.com/Office-of-Stafford-County-Sheriff-110250582333428/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/StaffordSheriff/

